
Want to save energy in your home?
If you’re a homeowner living in one of these counties, you may 
be eligible to participate in a free program that will help you 
understand your home’s energy use and how to increase its 
energy efficiency.

The Neighborhood Energy Profile Database and Energy 
Efficiency Recommendations Project (NEPDEER), funded by  
a grant from the U.S. Department of Housing  
and Urban Development, will select  
30 homes to receive professional  
energy audits. The audits will identify  
home improvement options that can  
save energy and money, while  
increasing your comfort and  
improving indoor air quality.

If you’d like to take advantage of this  
opportunity, send an email to 
info@greenthinc.com with the  
subject line “NEPDEER”  
requesting the “NEPDEER  
Project Homeowner  
Application”.

For additional information,  
review our FAQ sheet or contact
Jim Kirby: (704) 618-4834  or
jim.kirby@greenthinc.com.

www.ConnectOurFuture.org
Application deadline is Summer 2013


